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28/10/2019 
C Hughes 
(By email only: request-584141-f4f1c995@whatdotheyknow.com) 
  
  
Dear C HUGHES 
   
Cabinet Office Internal Review Reference: IR328136 
(Original Case Reference: FOI328136) 
  
REVIEW OF REQUEST UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 
  
Thank you for your email of 17 July asking for an internal review of our response to your 
request for information of 17 July. In your request you asked for information on police 
forces professional standards. 
  
I have carefully reviewed the handling of your request and I consider that your request 
was handled appropriately and in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. I agree that your request does not constitute a valid request for information under 
the Act.  
 
You may find it useful to know that the Home Office are responsible for all policies in 
relation to the police. They can be contacted here:  
 
public.enquiries@homeoffice.gov.uk 
   
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request for information you, have the right 
to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: 
  
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 



  

  
  
Eirian Walsh Atkins  
 
   


